
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you may know, Mr Barwick has been away from school for a while. He will be returning 

to work this month, however St Cuthbert’s Trust have asked him to take on a new role, 

which will not be at St Anthony’s. 

This role will initially involve some Trust-wide RE support before heading back into his 

natural habitat of the EYFS in one of our other Trust schools. Mr Barwick is very sad to be 

leaving all of the amazing children, families and staff at St Anthony’s, but feels the time is 

right to start a new chapter. 

I am sure you will agree that Mr Barwick has been a wonderful member of our STA family 

and will be missed by all. He is planning to pop into school over the next few weeks to speak 

to the children and say goodbye. 

We are planning to say a proper thank you to him in one of our Sparkle Assemblies before 

Easter; we will keep you informed if you wanted to come along and wish him well. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Storch 

Acting Head of School 

 


